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Mr. James P. 0'Reilly, Di-ector, Region II
Office of Inspection & Enforcement

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

101 Marietta St., N. W., Suite 3100
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Dear Mr. 0'Reilly:
Re: RII:JPO

50-389
I & E Bulletin 79-14

Florida Power & Light Company has reviewed the issues presented in 79-14,
Seismic Analyses For As-Built Safety-Related Piping Systems. St. Lucie
Unit 2 has only recently begun installation of seismic ( tegory I piping.
The construction QC program will follow the progress of all such instal-
lation to ensure that all seismic Category I piping is installed in
accordance with the drawings used for the seismic analyses.

Very truly yours,

Robert E. Uhrig
Vice President
Advanced Systems & Technology

REU/MV/ah

cc: T. E. Burdette
Harold F. Reis, Esquire
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